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July 31, 2018

Miguel Martinez

The Flow DJ’s Entertainment LLC
5221 8 13% St #C

Milwaukee, W1 53221

Dear Mr. Martinez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew with a ten (10) day suspension the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 828 S 1% St
(“VIP Lounge”) based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

On July 20, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license

' be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, July 31, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Commmittee, the Common Council voted to
renew with a ten (10) day suspension the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
license(s) based on the police report and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is in effect from
12:01 a.m. September 24 until 11:59 p.m. on October 3, 2018,

Respectfully,

City Hall * Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: Internationat Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE




Jim Owezarski
Cily Clerk
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Office of the Cit
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July 31,2018

Amber Briones

W156 N11505 Fond du Lac Ave
Apt #4

Germantown, WI 53022

Dear Ms. Briones:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for Class D Operator’s license based on your
second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application, On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

AMES R, OW
City/Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee, govicityclerk 2
Member: Infernational Institute of Municipak Clerks me,\/ﬂxss




Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

&U&E‘L@@ Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
mfafi@mitwaukee.gov

: July 31, 2018
Severn Anderson

3009A N Pierce St

Milwaukee, W1 53212

Dear Mr., Anderson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for Class D Operator’s license based on your
second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phaone {414) 286-2221 +» Fax {414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee,gov/cityclerk
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks
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Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
miaff@milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2018

Harpreet Singh Atty. Michael Maistelman
Harmeet LLC 8989 N Port Washington Rd
5678 N 96" St Suite 221

Milwaukee, W1 53225 Milwaukee, W1 53217

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to non-renew the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor
license(s) for the premises located at 3200 N 27" St (“S&S Liquor™) based on the police report,
and police, aldermanic, and neighborhood testimony.

On July 20, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class A Malt & Class
A Liquor license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license be non-renewed
based on the police report, and police, aldermanic, and neighborhood testimony. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, July 31, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council,
At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the
report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
non-renew the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license(s) based on the police report, and police,
aldermanic, and neighborhood testimony. Said nonrenewal begins 12:01 a.m. September 20,
2018.

Respectfully,

Gity Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
WMember! International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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City Clerk
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July 31, 2018
Atty. Michael Maistelman Harpreet Singh
8989 N Port Washington Rd Harmeet LLC
Suite 221 5678 N 96" St
Milwaukee, W1 53217 Milwaukee, W1 53225

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17 2018, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to non-renew the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor
license(s) for the premises located at 3200 N 27" St (“S&S Liquor™) based on the police report,
and police, aldermanic, and neighborhood testimony.

On July 20, 2018, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class A Malt & Class
A Liquor license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license be non-renewed
based on the police report, and police, aldermanic, and neighborhood testimony. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, July 31, 2018, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Couneil.
At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the
report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
non-renew the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license(s) based on the police report, and police,
aldermanic, and neighborhood testimony. Said nonrenewal begins 12:01 a.m. September 20,
2018.

Respectfully,

Q /0
JAMES R. OW(I
City Qlerk

City Hall + Room 205 » 200 E. Walls St. « Milwaukee, W 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukes.gov/cityclerk

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE




Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
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July 31, 2018

Laura Schoenberger Atty. Brian Randall
Woodspring Suites Milwaukee Airport LLC 111 E Kilbourn Ave
8621 E 21°' N St #200 Suite 1400

Wichita, KS 67206 Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Ms. Schoenberger:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2018, the Licenses Comumittee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for the Hotel/Motel license for the premises
located at 1707 W Layton Ave (“Woodspring Suites”) based on the business plan, and
neighborhood, applicant, police, and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Hotel/Motel license based on the business plan, and
neighborhood, applicant, police, and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Coungcil action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

J SR. SK1
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phane (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414} 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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July 31, 2018
Atty. Brian Randall Laura Schoenberger
111 EKilbourn Ave Woodspring Suites Milwaukee Airport LLC
Suite 1400 8621 E 215 N St #200
Milwaukee, WI 53202 Wichita, KS 67206

Dear Ms. Schoenberger:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 17, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for the Hotel/Motel license for the premises
located at 1707 W Layton Ave (“Woodspring Suites”) based on the business plan, and
neighborhood, applicant, police, and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Hotel/Motel license based on the business plan, and
neighborhood, applicant, police, and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMBS R. OWC
City Zlerk

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414} 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Jim Owczarski
CHy Clerk
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- Office of the City Clerk
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July 31, 2018

Debra Baughman

Cudahy Sports Boosters Inc
3851 E Martin Ave
Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Ms. Baughman:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 31, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Comimon Council to deny your application for the Special Class B license for the premises
located at 11144 W Silver Spring Dr (“Cudahy Sports Boosters Inc”) based on neighborhood
testimony.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Special Class B license based on neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Comumon Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456  www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: lnternational Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWALKEE




